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Life-saving
vitamins  delivered
to a new mom!

Donate Now to our
Healthcare Program
and support the
change today!

 For more
information on
our programs,
please visit

Hope for Haiti's
 

New Website

Check out
Vitamin Angels'

Video
Featuring

Mike Stewart,
Hope for Haiti Country

Director

Vitamin Angels Visit

Hope for Haiti Programs  

 

November 2009

Over the last
several months,
our partnership
with Vitamin
Angels has
provided a $4.5
million supply of
Vitamin A
supplements and
prenatal vitamins to support our network of
schools, nutrition clinics, and healthcare facilities.
Now at Hope for Haiti we are putting that
contribution into action.*
 
This week our Haiti staff teamed up with Vitamin
Angels founder and president, Howard Schiffer,
program coordinator Amy Steets, Sharon Dressen
of the health products supplier, Rainbow Light,
and photographer Matt Dayka, to deliver
high-dosage Vitamin A supplements to children
under five, the most vulnerable age group, in
some of our most difficult to access program
sites. The team trekked by truck and on foot for
many miles and hours across the Haitian
countryside, working with schools and clinics
where their products are helping decrease the
malnutrition and infant mortality that afflict so
many Haitian children.
 
With Vitamin Angels' support, we have a plan.
And our recent excursion with their team was just
the first step. In all of our supported schools, we
will deliver Vitamin A to children under five, a
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nutrient essential to a child's survival in the first
years of life, and distribute de-worming
medication to students of all ages. We will
educate teachers about the transformative effects
Vitamin A can have on their students' health. We
will translate public health materials into Creole so
that they're culturally sensitive and easy to
understand. Finally, we'll continue our practice of
integrating programs to compliment one another,
because we want children to do more than just
show up to school. With our programs ensuring
not only a quality education but improved
nutrition and better health, they can.
 
We extend a huge thanks to Vitamin Angels for
their motivation, energy, and generosity. With
their products, we have the supplies to reach our
new goal. And with your support, we can surely
get there.
 
*Photo- Sister Denise Gesil, PSST and Sharon Dressen
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